
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT** 
 

New E-mail Address for Insurance 
                                                           
                                                                

Effective immediately, send all insurance certificates and correspondence to MDOT-
Insurance-ConstructionContracts@Michigan.gov.   
 
This impacts only insurance communication.  All other awards documents/questions 
should continue to be submitted to MDOT-Awards@Michigan.gov.   
 
Please update your contact information and address book and notify your insurance 
agent of this change.  Please remember we no longer accept paper copies; send all 
insurance certificates electronically to: 
 
MDOT-Insurance-ConstructionContracts@Michigan.gov. 
 
Lansing, Michigan 
11/21/2019 
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